CITY OF GROSSE POINTE WOODS
20025 Mack Plaza Drive
Grosse Pointe Woods, Michigan 48236-2397

To: Ashley Jankowski
/‘\,L
From : James Kowalski, Director of Public Services %z;
v
Date: September 2, 2025

Subject: 2086 Ridgemont Ave- Variance Review

| have reviewed the proposed variance request for the vacant lot
located at 2086 Ridgemont. The proposed plans will have no impact on
the Department of Public Works or its utilities as designed.

Please contact me with any questions or concerns.



